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Let the Traveling Begin!        
After a wonderful time home with 
family over Christmas, we ventured 
on our 3 month tour! We have begun 
our time in Kansas City, Missouri, 
and have reconnected and made new 
friendships with many! The body of 
Christ is truly one of the greatest 
gifts from God and we are so 
grateful for it! The next two months 
will find us touring the southern 
states, and we are excited to be 
sharing all that is happening in the 
Eastern Province of Zambia. 

WEB AND MEDIA

GraceAndTruthZambia.com 

@DaninZambia         

GraceAndTruthZambiaAfrica

CONTACT


Thankful :: Grateful :: Blessed 

Our Crew!
6 grands and each one is a treasure! 
So blessed by our children and our 

"In-Loves"! 

Meet Emmanuel Sakala from 
Chikoka Baptist. He is a 

devoted follower of Jesus, 
and has rearranged his 

education priorities in order 
to be available for ministry 

and serving in several of the 
village churches. 


Last month he was 
hospitalized with Malaria++. 
We are so thankful the Lord 
has spared his life!  He is a 

key part of the youth ministry 
and is greatly involved with 
the youth conferences. He 

still has a ways to go before 
he is back to full strength, 
and we would ask you to 
keep him in your prayers! 

We have secured a newer 
land cruiser and it awaits 
our return to Zambia in 
April. This is a pic of the 
“Beast of the East 2.0”! 

THANK YOU for rallying 
behind us in this! 

Praises : 
• Safety in travels thus far, and some 

much needed work completed on 
our vehicle.

• Many reconnections and new 
connections for the work in 
Zambia! 

• Securing the Land Cruiser!         
"The Beast of the East 2.0"  

 

Prayer Points : 
• Traveling until Late March '23 
• Continued faithfulness for the 

leadership and works in Zambia
• Our children, and specifically 

Savannah as she transitions to the 
States full time. 

• Teams preparing to come to 
Zambia in 2023! At this point we 
have May, June and August teams!

• Land to build a training center and 
home in the bush.  

We are praying for the Lord to give 
us clear direction and vision for our 
next term in Zambia. So much has 
been accomplished in the last 10 
years, and we want to keep moving 
in the direction of His leading!  

May the Lord abundantly bless you 
for your faithful support of the 
ministry in Zambia, Africa! 

Sincerely, Dan and Janice Jalowiec 
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